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A Message from the Chairperson and President/CEO:

In 2021, the Board of Directors and Leadership at Central Coast Federal Credit Union (CCFCU) committed 

to pushing through the personal and business challenges caused by the pandemic. Along with our 

dedicated service offering and outstanding deposit products, we grew more than $5 million in loans, 

focusing on real estate, vehicles, and credit cards. We also provided much needed support for key causes 

in our communities – Classroom Makeovers, Jacob’s Heart, St. Jude Radio Telethon, My Museum, and 

more. 

We surveyed the membership in June to ensure we are addressing your needs and identify areas where 

we can be a better business partner for you. Please note that we are addressing our facilities issues and 

the GEM Select Program as was identified in the returned surveys. 

In September, the Board and Leadership met to map out a business strategy for 2022 and beyond (all the 

way to 2030). We identified key objectives for 2022 and set a path for achieving our Vision 2030 metrics. 

We invested significant time and effort interacting with the various subject matter experts and key

stakeholders to build our priorities as we chartered 

our 2022 plan.

Your Board of Directors and Supervisory 

Committee Members will always focus on what’s 

best for our Members/Owners. These volunteers, 

along with our staff, are dedicated to making 

CCFCU the best it can be. We would like to thank 

all of them for their tireless commitment to making 

a difference for our nearly 15,000 members. 

Cheers to a healthy and prosperous 2022!

Juanita Casiano-Ferrante, Chairperson

Leinette Limtiaco, President/CEO


